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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

December 19, 2002

OLR General Notice 2002-29a

TO:


Labor Relations Designees 

FROM:

Office of Labor Relations

SUBJECT:

Health Insurance for Laid off employees 
Attached is a copy of a letter from Marc S. Ryan, Secretary of the Office of Policy and Management to Nancy Wyman, Comptroller regarding the above subject.  It makes it clear that health insurance will not be provided to employees who are laid off if the Placement and Training Fund does not contain sufficient funding to do so.  As previously informed, be sure to counsel all employees accordingly.  

Labor Relations Designees with questions regarding this should contact OLR at 418-6447.  All others please direct your inquiries to your agency Personnel Office.

Linda J. Yelmini



Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106
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